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May 16, 1986

Professor Dr. Jale inan 
Ehram/Vokusu/No. 3 
Bebek-İstanbul 
Republic of Turkey
Dear Dr. Professor inan:
At long last Jane and I are returning to Turkey.
Much has happened to delay our return but we are 
joining a group with the Archaeological Institute 
of America who are leaving New York 28 May 86.
When the group leaves Ankara for Konya by bus,
Jane and I will fly to Antalya in order to have 
more time there.
We are looking forward to seeing you again and the 
progress you have made at Perge. Perhaps we can 
have dinner together again. It seems this tour will 
only visit Perge and Termessus and then Phaselis on 
the way to the south coast.
We have been trying to reach our good friend, Uğur 
Ayyildiz,in Istanbül. Perhaps you might try to reach 
him for us. I am enclosing his telephone number, if 
it is stili good. He lives on the Asian side of 
İstanbul. He could be reached at the Kent Hotel, 
Ankara May 29 - June 1.
We will appreciate your help and look forward to 
seeing you.
Sincerely,

Alfred W. Harris
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